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6 October 2020 

 

 

Dear Parent or Guardian, 

 

I am writing to cordially invite you to our 6th annual Title 1 Parent Night at Centerville Junior High School. 

This important event will take place on Thursday, October 8th, via Zoom, from 6:00-7:00. 

 

This will be an informational night. You will be provided with the details about our Title 1 program and the 

services that will be provided to your child throughout the school year to promote academic success. We 

will also be providing all parents with assistance in getting signed up with School Loop, our online grading 

system utilized by a majority of our teachers. 

 

Additionally, Centerville’s English Learner Advisory Committee (ELAC) will be holding their first 

meeting between 7:00-8:00pm, via the same Zoom link, directly after the Title 1 parent meeting. We 

encourage you to stay and learn about ELAC. 

 

Please mark your calendar and we look forward to seeing you there. 

 

 

 

Best Regards, 

 

 

Walt Lewis 

Principal 

 


